
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices          Panui o Te rā 
Thursday 24th October 2024                                                                                  Tāite 24th Oketopa 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Whā 
 
ROOM CHANGES TODAY – TSP to Room 20 for Grouptime 

Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 
10GEO (RN): 24 to A3 12PED (RN): 24 to A4 12GEO (RN): 24 to B7 
 10HN SOC (SP): 25 to C1  
Period 4 Period 5 
11GEO (RN): 24 to B7 10HIS (SO): 24 to C7 
9HI SOC (SP): 25 to C2  

 
STUDENT COUNCIL - The Student Council will be meeting in A3 at Interval TODAY. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS – TODAY is Clarinet and Saxophone. TOMORROW – Drums. 
Timetables are on the Music Room windows. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB - Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer and 
at the Canteen, TODAY, from 11-11.15am. 
 
TABLETOP GAMES CLUB - The Tabletop Games Club is on TODAY from 3pm in T6 (Upstairs Tech 
Block). Whether you're already into strategy games, card games, or just want to try something 
new, come along and join in, all are welcome. For more information, see Mr L Smith, Mr 
Blagojevity or Mr McPherson. 
 
ORCHESTRA – Is on TODAY at 3pm in Room 26. First year players also welcome. 
 
BREAKFAST RUNNING CLUB - The Breakfast Running Club will leave from the Hockey Turf at 
7:30am sharp every Tuesday and Friday. Runners of all speeds, abilities and ages are welcome. 
We then meet for breakfast ($2) in the Catering Suite after. 
 
BOOK GANG -  Book Gang meets each Friday in L1 at lunchtime. Bring your lunch and come along 
to join in with those who share a love of reading and books.  
 
THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, Friday 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss 
Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
FREE LEARN TO ROW 5 WEEK PROGRAMME FOR KING’S HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS - At North 
End Rowing Club, 54 Magnet St Dunedin - starting this Sunday 27th October at 7.30am.  Wear 
warm, close fitting sports clothes, socks, slides or trainers, and bring a towel and spare 
clothes.  Please contact Rod Bannister (directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz) for additional 
information. 
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Senior/Tuakana  
 
SENIOR PERFORMING ART STUDENT -  Can the following boys meet Mr Fielding in the below 
rooms and times: 

 
 
SENIOR STUDENTS - Please return your library books this week. Check your bags and in your 
classrooms. Year 11 and 12 students who would like an extended loan over the holidays, please 
see Mrs Vercoe to sign up for Summer Reading. 
 
LOOKING FOR SOMEWHERE TO STUDY? The University of Otago’s Central Library (65 Albany 
Street) is open to High School students during November for any students who might enjoy a 
change of scenery for their studies. Free wi-fi and plenty of warm, dynamic study spots to choose 
from. 
 
CAREERS SURVEY - All students have been emailed a link to a short Careers survey. Please 
check your emails and answer the short survey. If your Group teacher is happy for you to do so, 
please do it now. 
 


